OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT DISTRICT JAIL LEH LADAKH

Ph/Fax:- 01982264128 e-mail:- districtjailleh@gmail.com

LETTER OF APPRECIATION

It gives immense pleasure to convey my sincere thanks and appreciation to
Miss Smriti and Mr. Siddarth who conducted workshop for inmates of this Jail
under the theme SOULIFY. I sincerely appreciate the time you guys spent with the
inmates of District Jail Leh, motivating and indulging them into various positive

activities. The inmates of this Jail have conveyed their utmost satisfaction and
sincerely appreciated the events and expressed such workshop encourage and

motivate them when their life has to be spend within the four walls of the Jail. 1

wish all the success and achievement for your future endeavors.

With |warm Regards,




